
January 14, 2021

Good afternoon,

The 2 remaining test results came back and we remain COVID free from our testing on 1.11.2021.

Staff will be tested again tomorrow and we will have those results ASAP as they are rapid test- results 
are back in 15 minutes.

This week we have had the company of the NH State Survey team here to complete our annual 
review. This can be an incredibly stressful time in general, but add on a pandemic on top of it, it was 
even more challenging. The survey team has not been in the facility for quite some time (20 months) 
and today we learned that we completed the survey with no deficiencies. This is great news for my 
team and I and is a true reflection of all the hard work going on here to keep the facility and all the 
residents safe.   

Thank you and have a great evening.

Kate McCracken LNHA, MHA 
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